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January 23,2017 

To the Public Utilities Commision of Ohio, 

Formal Complaint against Direct Energy 

On December 23, 2016 a young lady came to our door stating she was representing Direct Energy. I 
aslced where her ID badge was and she replied she left it at home. I proceeded to tell her I was not 
interested in any offers. She explained the entire neighborhood no longer had NOPC for residential gas 
service. That they were no longer in service and all our neighbors had signed up for Direct Energy. She 
asked to see my gas and electric bill, which i did not want to show her, but stated she needed it to set up 
our new service. 

She entered all the information into a hand held computer. She proceeded to tell us we would also be 
switching to Ohio Edision for electricity supply. She then stated someone would contact us within 5 
minutes to verify the information. Five minutes later the call came only to find out that she was a sales 
representative canvasing the area for business. I then told the verification person we do not want the 
service. The verification person stated that all our services would remain unchanged. 

I tried to call Direct Energy but being December 23 ail businesses were closed until Tuesday after 
Christmas. On Tuesday, Desc 27,! contacted Brenda at Parma's aggragation office and she told me that 
Direct Energy falsified the information. That NOPC was alive and well for the Parma area and Parma 
does not even use Ohio Edison. I gave Brenda all the information as to what transpired on Dec 23. 
Brenda told me to contact Direct Energy, which i did, and was told they had no record of the switch and 
not to worry. In the days following 1 had 4 phone calls from various departments at Direct Energy trying 
to get us to accept their services. 

Brenda was in contact with our Parma law director who sent an email to Direct Energy because they did 
not have permission from the city to canvas the area. 

I want the PUCO to target Direct Energy for false mispresentation to the citizens of Parma and to stop 
harrasing us. I feel this was a scam to get citizens to sign up for their services. 

IVluch Obliged, 
Donna Kainicki 
3839 Clearwater Dr. 
Parma, Ohio 44134 


